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To the point of contacts in, Germany, Poland and Sweden: 
 
Ms. Julia Paul 
Federal Ministry for the Environment 
Building, Nature Conservation and Nuclear Safety 
Division G I 2 
Stresemannstraße 128-130 
D-10117 BERLIN 
E-mail: julia.paul@bmub.bund.de 
 
Ms. Katarzyna TWARDOWSKA 
Deputy Director, Department of Environmental Impact Assessment 
General Directorate for Environmental Protection 
Wawelska St. 52/54 
00-922 WARSAW 
E-mail: katarzyna.twardowska@gdos.gov.pl 
cc: Ms. Paulina FILIPIAK 
Senior Specialist, Department of Environmental Impact Assessment 
E-mail: paulina.filipiak@gdos.gov.pl 
 
Mr. Egon ENOCKSSON 
Policy Implementation Department 
Swedish Environmental Protection Agency 
SE-106 48 STOCKHOLM 
E-mail: egon.enocksson@naturvardsverket.se 
 
Danish wind farms in Jammerland Bay and Omoe South within Danish territorial water in the Great Belt – 
Notification and consultation pursuant to Article 7 of Directive 2011/92/EU of the European Parliament and 
of the Council of 13 December 2011 on the assessment of the effects of certain public and private projects on 
the environment and Article 3 og 4 of the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment in a 
Transboundary Context  
 
A private developer “Omoe South Nearshore A/S” is planning a wind farm with a capacity of max. 320 MW 
consisting of 25-80 turbines immediately south of the island Omoe in the Great Belt. At the same time the 
developer “Jammerland Bay Nearshore A/S” is planning a wind farm with the capacity of max. 240 MW (34-80 
turbines) in the bay of Jammerland Bay also located in the Great Belt.  
 



There have been prepared EIA reports for both projects. The EIAs and the background reports for Omoe South 
Wind Farm can be found on the Danish Energy Agency website: 
https://ens.dk/ansvarsomraader/vindenergi/eksisterende-havvindmoelleparker-og-aktuelle-projekter. The EIAs 
and the background reports for Jammerland Bay can be requested at the Danish Energy Agency. An English 
summary of the potentially transboundary environmental impact is enclosed. 
 
The Danish Energy Agency kindly asks to receive possible comments from Authorities and the public in your 
state by 22 April 2017. 
 
Comments or requests for further material should be send by e-mail to me: janbn@mst.dk with a copy to 
Søren Keller (Danish Energy Agency): ske@ens.dk and Gülsüm Koc (Danish Energy Agency): gk@ens.dk. 
 
Best regards 
 
Jan Bækgaard 
Point of Contact for Notifications and Focal Points for Administrative Matters (Espoo) 
cand.jur | Jura 
+45 72 54 48 33 | +45 93 58 79 95| janbn@mst.dk 
The Danish Environmental Protection Agency  
Ministry of the Environment and Food of Denmark 
 


